
 

YEAR FOUR 

End of School Year… 
The children will be having two transition days (Thursday and 

Friday) with their new teachers in Year 5 before the school 
year officially ends on Friday afternoon.  

 
It would be useful for you child to bring a large plastic bag to 
school on Tuesday/Wednesday so that they can carry their 

books etc home. They must also return all library books and 
reading books to their class teacher by Wednesday please.  

 
We would  like to say a fantastic ‘WELL DONE!’ to all of the 

children and also ‘THANK YOU’ to parents and carers.  
We have all enjoyed our year working with you and have 

many great memories of our time together!  
We would like to wish you all a very happy, relaxed and         

enjoyable summer break. 

Last week… we learnt about the science of sound — what sound is, 
how we hear and what  we mean by the terms ‘pitch’ and ‘volume’.  

This week ...we are learning about how to use sound to create a 
‘soundscape’ of the jungle. We have been improvising using body per-
cussion and  tuned and untuned percussion  instruments to make 
sounds to represent jungle animals.  

Next week... we will be composing using Music lab. The children will 
creatre QR codes so that they can share their compositions  with their 
family and friends.  

https://musiclab.chromeexperiments.com/  


